NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU

111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE
ARLINGTON VA 22204-1382

October 30, 2023

Mr. Colin Mitchell

Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch

Alabama Department of Environmental Management
1400 Coliseum Boulevard

Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2400

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Enclosed for your review is the Feasibility Study dated October 2023 for Organizational Maintenance
Shop 28 located in Mobile, Alabama. Request your review by January 19, 2024.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at queenie.m.mungin-davis.civ@army.mil or
(703) 607-7955.

Sincerely,
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Queenie M. Mungin-Davis, PG
Program Manager, Cleanup and Restoration
Branch, G-9 Army National Guard



